

Pine Class Newsletter

Friday 13th September 2024

Please make sure your child has in school:

- -PE kit
- -Wellies and waterproofs for forest school
- -A spare set of clothes.





Head teachers Awards

Cameron - for good listening and sitting safe in reflection and assembly time.

Kass – for super number work in maths.

School rules award: kind

Rose – for being kind and caring towards her new classmates







In Pine class this week...

- In English we have been focusing on our sounds and reading skills. All children especially enjoyed their first trip to the library this school year! At home you will now have a reading book picked by adults to match their level (this may be a picture book to look at and enjoy together) and a library book.
- In maths we began our first week on place value with focus on number and counting skills. We have really enjoyed exploring a range of digit cards and matching these to different counting objects.
- In topic we are starting to learn about weather and seasons. A fun highlight was making it rain in the classroom!
- We have all been showing off our ball control skills in the form of throwing, catching and kicking in PE this week.